
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group Class DOJO Participation  

Equivalent to School Attendance  

% 

R Ash 27%   

R Oak 50% 

1 Cherry 72%  

1 Elm 67% 

2 Fir 52% 

2 Yew 50% 

3 Cedar 46% 

3 Hazel 54% 

4 Chestnut 77%  

4 Holly 71%  

5 Maple 66% 

5 Sycamore 63% 

6 Birch 56% 

6 Willow 55% 
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    Our Remote Learning Platform is Class Dojo 

              Remember answers to FAQs can be found here: 

https://classdojo.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/categories/200185365-For-parents 

Well done to Year 4 this 

week.  Come everyone 

who will get to 80% + 

first and 100%? 

https://classdojo.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/categories/200185365-For-parents


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for all of your hard work with home 

schooling! Please remember we are not asking you to 

become a teacher overnight just support your child in 

accessing the work that we provide and asking us for 

help and support as and when you need it.  

It i's going really well and staff are working hard on 

any improvements they can make to make things fun 

and educational for you and your children.  

Don’t forget the expectation is for a minimum of 3 

hours a day for Infants and 4 hours for Junior children 

- and mix it with outside exercise/fresh air, whatever 

the weather! 

 We have eight bubbles operating in school next week. 

We are responding to requests for critical worker and 

vulnerable places whilst still abiding by the rule of not 

asking staff to come into schools where we can 

manage numbers. 

Thank you again for keeping your child at home if you 

can, despite being a ‘critical worker’; many of you 

have done this. 

Arrangements for next week 

 

We are continuing with weekly ‘Keeping Connected 

Calls’.  Please remember that it may display as Private 

Number or Unknown Caller as some staff are not able to 

call from school.  Please answer this call as it is part of 

our Safeguarding practice and Education support during 

this National Lockdown.   

Important reminder: 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO INFORM SCHOOL IF YOUR 

CHILD IS ILL AND CANNOT COMPLETE REMOTE 

LEARNING. Thank you 

  

An Important Reminder about Positive Cases for those 

Children attending School 

REMINDER - if your child is attending school in one of 

our Key Worker Bubbles and they become 

symptomatic or test positive school must be informed.  

If your child tests positive outside of school office 

hours please call or text the emergency number 07858 

739336 immediately to inform us of the positive test 

result.  Please be aware that any positive cases  will 

result in Direct Contact isolation and closure of the 

Bubble. 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Please keep the school office informed of any change of 

address, telephone number of email. 

This is essential at the present time.  

Thank you 

 

If your circumstances have changed and you think you 

may now be entitled to Free School Meals please ensure 

that you apply to Liverpool City Council and inform 

school of the outcome of your application.  

 

Please contact us if you require any help at all during 

these unprecedented times.  We are here to help. 


